
Week 8 Assignment  
Due to turnitin May 31 by Midnight  

or to the Front Office by June 1st 

Students, a few things before we get into this week’s assignment… 

- Monday the 29th was Memorial Day and therefore, No School. Your workload this week is 
lessoned because of the short work week. 

- This week is our LAST week of instruction! Meaning, no more homework after this week! 

- I have been receiving a lot of emails about extra credit. I will have a small extra credit 
opportunity at the end of this week. It will be posted on my teacher page under “current 
assignments” by Friday May 29th. This is NOT enough to boost your grade an entire letter so, 
don’t rely on it to save your grade. Pay attention to the due date posted. 

- If you have late work to submit to me, it MUST be emailed to me no later than Tuesday, 
June 2nd. If you do not get it to me by that date, it will not be entered into the grade books. 

- Lastly, A lot of you have portfolios of work in my classroom. I have already received emails 
about when you can pick those up. Due to the shelter in place, picking up portfolios and 
folders will not occur until next school year. If you would like me to save your portfolio for 
pick up next year, you must email me and inform me no later than July 1st. After that 
date, your portfolio will be recycled. 

You have one assignment due to turnitin.com this week. 

This week, you will be coloring your 20 years project from last week. If your sketch is still 
incomplete, finish the sketch, outline in sharpie or black pen if you fancy, then neatly color it. 
The rubric for the project was in last week’s assignment. Give it a look over before you submit 
the assignment so you ensure you have all the necessary parts to receive a decent grade. Do NOT 
rush through coloring! This is part of your grade! 

Once you submit this assignment, keep an eye out for extra credit, then YOU ARE DONE!! 

Have a Wonderful Summer Students!  
Come visit me Next Year!

http://turnitin.com

